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NEW DATE: TUESDAY, AUGUST 4, 2020 
             SIOUX FALLS, SD 

                            HILTON GARDEN INN DOWNTOWN 

                                REGISTRATION: 8:00 – 8:45 SUMMIT: 8:45 – 3:45 

WORKWELL Partnership Summit: *POSTPONED* 

Fueling our Passion in Wellness to Help Others Thrive 

One of our 2019-2020 WorkWell grantees           

implemented the Worksite Automated External 

Defibrillator (AED) Model Policy  and are now 

a designated Cardiac Ready Worksite.  With 

matched funds from their employer, they were 

able to install FIVE AED’s with one being inside 

their company’s work truck for onsite jobs.   

Thank you for your commitment to shaping the health and well-being of 

South Dakota worksites.  Due to the need to focus and redirect           

attention to the COVID-19 response and with the recommendation to 

practice social distancing for the foreseeable future, we have decided 

to postpone the WorkWell Partnership Summit in Sioux Falls, previously 

scheduled for May 5, 2020.  We look forward to seeing you in August!  

  

  
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please email eweiss@bhssc.org.  Thank you 

for understanding and for all the work you're doing to keep everyone 

safe during this unprecedented time. 

T h e  S o u t h  D a k o t a                      

Department of Health (SD-

DOH) continues to respond to 

the emergence of the novel 

corona virus. We are working 

with the CDC and many    

partners across the state to protect South    

Dakotans from COVID-19.  If you have             

questions about COVID-19 PLEASE CALL              

1-800-997-2880.  To learn more about            

COVID-19 and find resources visit 

covid.sd.gov.  

Healthy eating and physical activity are more 

important than ever. Visit us often for                       

inspiration and tips on how to live better and 

grow stronger.  We are here to keep you up to 

date with education and resources.  Visit 

HealthySDNews today to be a better you!  

Black Hills Area Habitat for Humanity   

Workplace Spotlight: 
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